AMERICAN OCCUPATIONAL THERAPY ASSOCIATION
175 FIFTH AVENUE, NEW YORK 10, N. Y,

August, 1944

Occupational Therapy has attracted con-
siderable interest among faculty members and
students in your field. Because 6f this interest
and the critical war situation, with its acute
demand for many more qualified Occupational
Therapists, we are sending you this informative
leaflet. The major problem of rehabilitation,
with its ramifications of physical restoration,
is proving of interest to your graduates.
Further information will gladly be given by the

‘Educational Office of the American QOccupational

Sincerely yours, /
Marﬁe Fish, O0.T.R.
Educational Field Secretary

Therapy Association.




